
Joint School Oral Practice 4th March 2024



To better prepare our S.6 
students for HKDSE, we have 
invited Valtorta College to take
part in our Joint School Oral 
Practice on 4th March 2024. 

Around 200 students 
participated in the event. 
Students from both schools 
enthusiastically engaged in 
group discussions, 
demonstrating their 
commitment to enhancing oral 
skills. It was a fruitful learning 
experience.
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